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TIME: 
PLACE: 

PRESENT: 

8:00 P.M. 

CENTERVILLE CITY COUNCIL 
WORK SESSION MEETING 

JANUARY 13, 1986 

Centerville Municipal Building, Council Chambers 

Mayor Shirley Heintz 
Deputy-Mayor Charles Taylor 
councilmembers Jeffrey Siler 

J. V. Stone 
James Singer 
Brooks Compton 
Bernard Samples 

Clerk of Council Marilyn McLaughlin 
City Manager Darryl Kenning 
Assistant City Manager Jon Bormet 

Mr. Kenning briefly reviewed for Council a proposed 
amendment to the Rules of Council to provide for a "Streets and 
Highways" Council Committee as recommended by Mayor Heintz. 
Council concurred with this addition. 

Mayor Heintz recommended that the following appointments be 
made for calendar year 1986: 

Council Committees: 
Community Relations and Development 

Bernard Samples, Chairman 
J. V. Stone 
Brooks Compton 

Legislative 
Charles Taylor, Chairman 
Bernard Samples 
J. v. Stone 

Safety 
J. v. Stone, Chairman 
Bernard Samples 
James Singer 

Finance 
Jeffrey Siler, Chairman 
James Singer 
Charles Taylor 

Streets and Highways 
James Singer, Chairman 
Brooks Compton 
Jeffrey Siler 

Council Liaison: 
Board of Architectural Review 

James Singer 
City Beautiful Commission 

Brooks Compton 



. . 

• Centerville City Schools 
Bernard Samples 

Washington Township Trustees 
Shirley Heintz 

Historical Society 
Charles Taylor 

Centerville-Washington Park District 
Charles Taylor 

City Planning Commission 
Jeffrey Siler 

Sister City Committee 
J. V. Stone 

Centerville Property Review Commission 
Bernard Samples 

Bicycling Committee 
Jeffrey Siler 

Mayor Heintz also recommended that the following changes be made 
to Centerville's representation to area agencies: 

South Metro Dayton Area Chamber of Commerce 
Brooks Compton 
Bernard Samples, Alternate 

Community Housing Resources Board 
Brooks Compton 

MVRPC Transportation Committee 
Brooks Compton, Alternate 

Council concurred with the recommendations of Mayor Heintz. 

Mrs. McLaughlin outlined for Council the terms expiring on 
the following: 

Centerville Property Review Commission - January 20, 1986: 
Robert Perkins 
Richard Russell 

Mr. Perkins does and Mr. Russell does not seek 
appointment to another term on said Commission. 

Board of Tax Appeals - February 15, 1986: 
Robert Hensley 
Stephen Mikula 
L. H. Rogero, Jr. 

Mr. Hensley and Mr. Mikula seek appointment to 
another term, Mr. Rogero has moved from the City of Centerville. 

The following two residents of the City of Centerville have 
made application for appointment to the City Beautiful 
Commission: 

Mary M. Higgins, 1350 Brainard Woods Drive 
Jana Todd, 1330 Brainard Woods Drive 

Council concurred that the above listed appointments be made. 

Mr. Kenning reviewed a request for the Soap Box Derby to 
be held in the City of Centerville on July 6, 1986. The roadway 
to be used for this purpose would be Bigger Road, thus it's 
closing would be necessary on that day. Council concurred with 
this proposal. 



• Mr. Kenning reviewed very insignificant changes to be made 
to Ordinance Number 22-85, An Ordinance Granting To The Dayton 
Power & Light Company, Its Successors And Assigns, A Gas 
Franchise In The City Of Centerville, State Of Ohio, Until 
December 31, 1999. This Ordinance has been set for Public 
Hearing on January 20, 1986. Council concurred with said 
changes. 

Mayor Heintz proposed the presentation of an award in 
recognition to businesses making outstanding improvement 
contribtutions to the Centerville Community. Such an award will 
be drafted by City Staff. 
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Marilyn J. McLaughli'r? -
Clerk of Council 


